From: Wendy Kaczerski

To: Secretary, BPUBoard [BPU

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Moratorium on approving gas or infrastructure projects
Date: Friday, September 1, 2023 5:10:23 PM

Dear BPU Board Secretary,

I write to emphatically request that BPU not approve any fossil fuel gas or RNG infrastructure projects other than
those needed to ensure the safety of the current gas distribution systems until real plans are being implemented to
meet the State’s clean energy (100% by 2035) and carbon reduction (50% by 2030) goals for the many reasons and
more laid out in Empower NJ's comments submitted as part of this proceeding. NJ cannot have it both ways. It
cannot speak with a forked tongue to say it will meet its goals and at the same time approve non-critical fossil fuel
gas or RNG infrastructure projects.

Wendy Kaczerski
Princeton, NJ


mailto:wkaczerski@verizon.net
mailto:Board.Secretary@bpu.nj.gov
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https://bit.ly/3YYJJ1o__;!!J30X0ZrnC1oQtbA!KKapxRm4OMgQ4CtH7Zdfp_4ST7lniNOAJT-9tqjxCkXTLjtaTC0ZE02H5k0WAdw1VSHq8uWu1k1KX_7a6sxbZtba51O822Y$

